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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISITS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 
22nd October, 2015. The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

9.15am Assemble at North Entrance to the Town Hall. 

9.20am Depart the Town Hall. 

9.35am 94696/15 – erection of three hundred dwellings including public open spaces, landscaping 
and play areas, together with creation of new internal access road which connects into the 
existing road network at Chequerbent Roundabout in the north and Platt Lane in the south, 
Westhoughton (requested by Councillor Graham) 

10.05am 94440/15 – erection of part single, part two storey extension and detached garage at the rear 
of 32 New Hall Lane, Bolton (agreed by Committee)  

10.30am 94496/15 – reserved matters – appearance, scale and layout including minor repositioning of 
dwelling due to tree roots at 63 Chapeltown Road, Bromley Cross (agreed by Committee) 

11.00am 94454/15 – outline application for the erection of one dwelling (access and layout details 
only) on land adjacent to 12 Woodside Place, Bolton (agreed by Committee) 

11.20am 94409/15 – erection of single storey building to form nursery and elevational alterations to 
existing day care centre and erection of 2 metre high fence at Pre School Playgroup, Victory 
Road, Little Lever (requested by Councillor Hornby) 

11.40am 94730/15 – erection of single storey extensions to front, side and rear to provide new 
entrance, day rooms, staff and storage facilities together with additional parking and 
landscaping at Wilfred Geere House, Highfield Road, Farnworth (requested by Councillor 
Haworth) 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 



Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


